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10/07/2018  07:46:562018/2445/P OBJ Henrietta 

Goodden and 

David Thomas

We object to the further disturbance that would be caused to the neighbours if this development was allowed 

to proceed.  Work is currently being carried out at 45 Regents Park Road, approval has been given at 20 

Albert Terrace Mews and there are two further applications currently being considered at 6 Albert Terrace.  If 

approval is given a condition should be included to prevent these five building works taking place at the same 

time.
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